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Dear All, 

I could not find a space to do this on the website, but I would like to register myself and my
mother Mrs Joy Thompson, owner of , to

attend all the next hearings (28th Feb-March 3rd ) and subsequent ones, and request an
accompanied site visit on Feb 28th.

Mys sister Louise Taylor Kenyon may also have requested this. We would like to show the
inspectors the effect from the house grounds, and also show the nature of the army land
in the AONB which can be seen from the road.

Thanks 

Mary Clare Martin
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